
NOTICE TO COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS 
CITY OF GERING BUDGET PLANNING PROCESS PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Gering is in the Budget Planning Process for FY 
2025/2026.  Organizations wishing to submit a budgetary request for the coming fiscal 
year should submit their requests in writing to the City of Gering, Attention: Lyndsey 
Mathews, Finance Director at 1025 P Street, PO Box 687, Gering, Nebraska 69341 or 
lmathews@gering.org by 4:00 p.m. on Monday, June 2, 2025.    
      
        /s/Kathy Welfl, City Clerk 
 
Publish:  May 3, 2025 
               May 10, 2025 
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